
 

Join us for an NCJW BCS Special Council Shabbat Evening 

as part of Temple Emeth's Rabbi Louis J. Sigel 
Scholar-in-Residence Weekend 

on 

Friday  April 21, 2017 
 

Everyone is invited to join us for this special Shabbat evening on Friday, April 21st. 

We will enjoy a delicious festive, kosher dinner at 6 p.m.  

 

This will be followed at 8 p.m by Temple Emeth's unique Shabbat music service  

in the sanctuary and a lecture by our Scholar-in-Residence, Professor Eric Goldman.  

 

Throughout this special weekend Dr. Goldman will be speaking on the Jewish Experience 

through Cinema.  On Friday evening he will discuss Hollywood and its Jews.  

 

To reserve your place for dinner,  please complete the form below and return it with your 

check for $36, made payable to NCJW BCS, by April 13th.  
 

For additional information on the dinner or the weekend, 

please contact Elaine Pollack  

at elaine335@verizon.net or (201) 385-2085. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Yes, I/we would like to attend the Special Shabbat Dinner on April 21, 2017. 
 

Name _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone # ___________________   Email address ____________________________ 

 
Please reserve  _____ places at $36 each.                 Total enclosed  $ _____________ 

 

____ I will help set up on Friday morning. 
 

 

 

Mail your reservation and check made payable to NCJW BCS to 

NCJW BCS, 75 South Washington Avenue, Bergenfield, NJ 07621 
 

 

mailto:elaine335@verizon.net

